
Use Word 6.0c or later to           

view Macintosh picture.             

Time goes by to fast.  We are still working on the Wolf tracks in the books, thanks to you who helped 
with the things they have to do at home.  We still need some of the home things filled in and will 
address that more as May closes in.

∑ I would like to thank everyone who attended the Blue and Gold Banquet, it was a tremendous 
success.  I think the boys had a good time and that is what this is all about.

∑ I would also like to thank Greg Straw for helping Ray with the boys while I was on vacation.  
Marilyn and I had a wonderful 25th Wedding Anniversary and came back TAN!!

∑ At the Pack Meeting on the 30th we THE WOLF DEN!! will be required to provide the 
refreshments, I will be calling you parents for your help and what I would like you to bring.  I 
should have this figured out by Friday or Saturday.  We will be doing cookies and drinks.

∑ The boys are doing well following the Den Rules and that is a big help, but they are good boys and 
as you well know, boys will be boys.

∑ I would like to apologize to all the parents that tried to give Monthly Dues to Ray as he doesn’t 
know my book keeping and so he didn’t take them.  

I will close for now and hope this finds you and your family well and Ray and I will see you at the 
Pack Meeting at LaVista West on the 30th of March at 7:00 P.M.

Regards,

Bill Mavity
Wolf Den Leader


